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Task Force Findings & Recommendations: 

Supplemental Information from 2016 

 

Since the North Nevada/University of Colorado, Colorado Springs Economic Opportunity Zone 

Task Force Findings & Recommendations were published in 2014, several developments have 

occurred.  

In early 2016, the City was awarded grant funding for a North Nevada EOZ Master Plan. The 

selected consultant will begin work on the North Nevada EOZ Master Plan in spring of 2016, 

with estimated completion in early 2017. 

The City is currently under contract with Kimley Horn to prepare a North Nevada Corridor Study 

Traffic Analysis. This analysis will be completed in 2016 and will help inform the Master Plan. 

Also in early 2016, the Governor announced the future opening of a National Cybersecurity 

Intelligence Center in Colorado Springs in an effort to move the City towards becoming a 

national hub for cybersecurity. The Center will be housed within the boundaries of the North 

Nevada EOZ in the former TRW manufacturing plant. The Center is projected to open, at least 

in part, in 2017/2018. 


